Norwalk Department of Police Service

One Monroe Street PO BOX 239, Norwalk, CT 06856-0239

December 15, 2016

Geoffrey Zampiello
57 Ledgewood Drive
Norwalk, CT 06850

Dear Mr. Zampeillo,

I am in receipt of your letter dated December 01, 2016. [ have reviewed your letter as well as the police
reports regarding what [ believe is the incident you are referring to, your arrest on February 07, 2014 by Officer
Bolling and Officer Mancini. The matter was also brought to the attention of Chief Kulhawik and discussed.

During and following your arrest the officers followed standard protocol and procedures, both at the Police
Department in the Holding Facility and at the Norwalk Hospital. Your bond was set by the Shift Commander in
accordance with our Directives and Policies. It was noted that you were able to bond out within hours of your arrest.

Regarding any article The Hour may have published all arrests and related reports are made available to the
media within Freedom of Information guidelines. We are not responsible for what The Hour publishes.

After reviewing all of the information related to this case and arrest I do not find that the officers acted
inappropriately.

In regard to filing a complaint against the officers or Department for an incident that occurred on February
07,2014 the timeline for filing that complaint has passed. On behalf of the Chief, I can assure you that we are
dedicated to assuring that our officers act in a professional manner and we are committed to fully investigating any
allegations to the contrary. When evidence is presented to warrant disciplinary action, you can rest assured that we
will take such action. However, in this case we do not find any violations of law or any violations of our
departmental policies and consider this matter closed.

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,
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aul Vinett
Lieutenant
Internal Affairs and Professional Standards

Cc: Professional Standard 2016 files

Telephone 203-854-3000 ® FAX 203-854-9215



